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Hello club members!  I am working on this newsletter on a very windy but sunny 
day here in Baraboo, but way up North they got about a foot of snow, so start 
doing your snow dances so we can ride down here!!  

           

We have a new Vice President for our club.  Randy Benson was nominated and 
elected at our meeting on October 12th.  Congratulations Randy! 
"#$% 

Also, Al Szymanski was nominated and again is our club treasurer.  He does an 
amazing job at keeping the books so we are happy to have him again!  
Congratulations Al! 
"#$% 

Make sure you you get your trail passes ordered so you’re ready for the big day! 

 

Please mark your calendars for this groomer work day: 

• Groomer maintenance & repairs: Saturday, Nov. 5th, 2022, 8:00 a.m. @ 
Dave Dahlke’s shed (1411 Old Sawmill Rd, Baraboo) *This will probably take 
all day*  

NEXT MEETING:  

WHEN: Wednesday, November 9th,2022 

WHERE: Thunderbird Lanes 

TIME: 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



A big THANK YOU!  to all of you who joined in on the two trail work 
days that were held in October.  It is very much appreciated.  

  

The trailer that we had for sale to our members did not sell, so it is on 
Facebook Marketplace now for sale for $2200 if anyone knows of someone 
looking for one.  It only has about 200 miles on it! 

 

We now have gun raffle tickets to sell!  $10 each or 3 for $20.  This is a great 

fundraiser for our club, so let’s get selling!  

 

Sauk County will hold an Appreciation dinner for everyone on March 25th, 2023 at 
Zeman’s Old Highway House in Baraboo. They will also be drawing for the gun 
raffle at 8:00 p.m.that day too, you do not need to be present to win, but come 
out for a fun night if you can! 

 

Don’t forget that the AWSC 2022-2023 Fall Workshop will be held in 
Rothschild, WI this weekend, October 21-23, 2022.  The club will pay for two 
rooms for anyone interested.  You will be reimbursed for the cost of the room. 
Please check out the website awsc.org for registration information. 

 

If anyone would like to be a sponsor, or know of someone or a business that 
would like to sponsor, please checkout the clubs website at 
www.barabooriverrunners.com.  

Have a great day & see you all at our next meeting or for those who can not 
attend in person, we are going to try Google Meets instead of Zoom so stay tuned 
for an email on how to join! 
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    PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS!!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 


